
THE BUG MANS VISIT 

Recently our Year 1 students 
got a visit from the ‘Bug Man' 
from Hands on Creatures to 
help them with their science 

topic of ‘Mini-Beasts!”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It turns out we have some 
very brave year 1 students 

who let the bugs get up 

close! Well done!  

LOCK DOWN DRILL 

Please be aware we will be 
having a Lock Down drill 
between 11—12:30 
tomorrow. Please remember 
not to enter the school 
premises during this time, we 

will keep you updated on 
our school website: 

(www.fairburn.school.nz)  

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

Jezreel Moala-Liavaa, 
Xzavier Vaka, Ansh Chetty, 
Connor Taylor, Vea Uhi, 

Monty Nuiloa-Fisiifetau, 
Katia-Frances Akatia, Tise 
Aigamaua, Sophronia Pole 

and Kimhab Kong. 

Wednesday 10th April 2019 Term 1, Week 10  

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

END OF TERM 1! 
Wow it’s the end of term 
already...Time flies when you’re 
having fun! 
What a busy term we have had 
with picnics, sports, swimming, 
cultural festivals, special visitors 

and so much more squeezed into 
Term 1. I think we all deserve a 
break! Enjoy your time at home 
with friends and family—we 
wish you all a Happy Easter! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
See you all back here on 
Monday 29th April ready for 
another busy term! 
 

WELCOMES & FAREWELLS 
 

At the end of this term we are 
very sad to say farewell to Miss 
Ashurst who is going overseas to 
travel and also to Mrs Strang 
who will be leaving to work in 
Canada! We will see her around 
a little bit in term 2 before her 
departure so please say bye to 

both if you spot them this week! 
We welcome Miss Tenari to 
Room 1 and in Room 8 we 
welcome Ms Van Reede. 
We would also like to introduce 
you to our new school social 
worker Nicole Cork. Feel free to 
pop in and see her or email her 

on nicolec@fairburn.school.nz or 
by calling the school office on      
09 270 1130 
 

A SPECIAL WELL 

DONE…. 

To our Fairburn swimming team 
who did us proud yesterday at 

the Interschool  Swimmi ng 

Competition!  Great work!  

CELEBRATING CULTURES 
On Friday 5th April we came 
together as one big Fairburn 

family to celebrate our wide 
and diverse variety of cultures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
It was such an interesting and 
fun day for all the students, 
their families and our staff. 
Thank you to all those who 

made an effort with their 
cultural ‘wear’ for the day and 
thank you to those who joined us 
throughout the day. We are all 
so lucky to be part of such a 
colourful and culturally diverse 
community! 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

FRIDAY 12TH APRIL 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1, FINISH AT 

2:50PM 

 

2019 DATES 

TERM 2 

29TH APRIL– 5TH JULY 

TERM 3 

22ND JULY– 27TH SEPTEMBER 

TERM 4 

14TH OCTOBER– 18TH DECEMBER  

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

 

BOT ELECTION TIMELINE 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/FAIRBURNSCHOOL 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and families about 
parking legally and safely before and after school. Please remind your children about showing   
respect for our neighbours by not dropping rubbish and keeping to the footpaths when they are 

walking around the community.  

Returning 

Officer     

appointed 

  

Close roll 8th May 

Call for   

nominations 
By 10th May 

Close       

supplemen-

tary Roll 

12pm 22nd 

May 

Close       

nominations 
12pm 24th May  

Issue voting 

papers 
29th May 

Meet the  

candidates 

event 

 22nd May 

Close poll 7th June 

Accept postal 

votes 
12th June 

Count votes 13th June 

Declare 

results 
As soon as 

result is known 


